

I am writing this letter to acknowledge and put to rest a persistent rumour Dear Guests, surrounding Paramount Canada's Wonderland. I have learned that some of you believe that we are moving, or have been sold. This is simply untrue.

Our home is in Vaughan and we're staying put. The present 370-acre site was chosen very carefully. Our proximity to Toronto, the area's large (and growing) population, plus easy accessibility via the 400 highway series, were some of the determining factors when choosing this location over 20 years ago.

We are a part of this community. There is nowhere else we would rather be.

From initial construction through to this season's additional \$10 million dollars in new attractions and features, we have invested more than \$250 million dollars into the Park and planning for our 2003 operating season and beyond are already

I do hope that this letter serves to clear up any confusion and finally lays to well underway. rest this unfounded rumour.

Charente Lare 30 2002. Averany exercise United her is 441 35, horses out in tallet exercises the first exercise the contract one at the entitle series. Lowelled the series of the contract one at the entitle series the contract of the cont

transier speed of 2) unpsitor COGECCIVS (Maps for high speed phone it into available in all areas Some resuriations may apply

Sincerely,

Barry Jones

THE RESIDENCE OF THE PARTY OF T

Executive Vice President,

General Manager